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Options Trading Nathan Real 2019-09-30 ★★Buy the Paperback Version
of this Book on Amazon.com and get the Kindle Book version for FREE ★★
Would you like to learn the fundamentals of Options Trading? Would you
like to start Options Trading, but you're afraid you'll just lose money? Are
the technical terms too complicated to understand? Keep reading!
Options trading is a very lucrative form of investment. It is one of the
best ways through which you can grow your investment portfolio.
Whether you are a small trader or an experienced investor, trading in
options offers you great leverage compared to other investment tools. If
you want to become a successful options trader, you must always seek to
understand every aspect of the options market. This book acts as an
information tool that you can use to gain more understanding about
options and how they work. If you have any question whatsoever about
options trading, you will find all the answers in this book. In a nutshell,
this book offers you information about: Options definition and purpose.
The book begins by introducing the concept of options and how they
work. We give you the definition of options and how this instrument
differs from other financial investment tools. We also explain the concept
of the options contract and its components Options trading. We define
options trading and what is involved in the trade. We also list some of the
benefits of options trading and how you can maximize these benefits
when trading. Options trading fundamentals. Here, we outline some of
the components and attributes of options trading. We teach you about
spreads and combinations, and how you can use these in your contracts.
We also look at the types of orders, options pricing, and the pricing
models and how options signals work Getting started in options trading.
If you are just starting out in options trading, there is a wide array of
information about the trading requirements and the types of accounts
you need to get started. We also expound on options platforms, how to
determine a good trading platform and the benefits of using these for
your transactions. Options trading strategies. Here we define the many
strategies used in options strategies. We also outline how you can use
these to increase your probability of making a profit from option
contracts. We also highlight some of the loss repair strategies that assist
you to reduce losses in case a contract assumes a wrong direction. We
outline the tips and tricks you need to succeed in options trading, as well
as the risks involved in the business. Finally, we provide you with a
glossary of the terms commonly used in the trade. We also respond to
some of the frequently asked questions about the options market. If you
are an experienced trader seeking to protect your underlying assets from
the market, or a basic trader seeking to generate income from the
options market, this book suits you perfectly. As you go through the
book, you will find out some amazing concepts about options that you did
not know about. Basically, you will be able to: · Define options and
understand how they work · Make more profit using some of the best
trading strategies · Leverage the use of trading platforms · Manage
losses by using some great repair strategies · Differentiate options
trading from other common forms of investment Find out how to get
started today: Scroll Up and Click the Buy Now Button to Get Your Copy
The Option Trader's Hedge Fund Dennis A. Chen 2012-05-18 In this
book, a hedge fund manager and an option trading coach show you how
to earn steady, reliable income selling options by managing your option
trades and running your option portfolio as a real business with
consistent, steady returns. Packed with real-world examples, the authors
show you how to manage your own “one man” hedge fund and make
consistent profits from selling options by applying the basic framework
and fundamental business model and principles of an “insurance
company”. This framework helps you to apply your option trading
profiting-with-iron-condor-options-strategies-from-the-frontline-for-trading-in-up-or-down-markets

strategy to a solid, predictable, business model with consistent returns.
For someone who has some knowledge of trading options and wants to
become a consistent income earner. The authors provide a complete
“operations manual” for setting up your business. Gain pearls of wisdom
from both a professional options trader and coach, and from a hedge
fund manager focused on managing an options based portfolio.
Your Options Handbook Jared Levy 2011-03-08 A comprehensive yet
simplified guide to the complex world of options investing and risk
management Before trading derivatives, one needs to understand the
secrets and mechanics behind the options market. Your Options
Handbook: The Practical Reference and Strategy Guide to Trading
Options offers a straightforward, practical explanation of the options
marketplace, including its origins, the mechanics of the market, and how
to profit from trading options. Walks you through the stock and option
markets from a professional's perspective, but uses plain language and
simple analogies Discusses different trading strategies based upon
whether one's opinion of the market is bullish, bearish, or neutral Details
market players, useful tips, and trading psychology, and explains how
options are priced Options are a versatile trading instrument that
typically cost less and can have lower risk than stocks. They also offer
investors a unique edge and lucrative opportunities that are not available
to stock only traders. Your Options Handbook helps investors fully
understand the options market, allowing them to enter the sector with
greater ease.
The Bible of Options Strategies Guy Cohen 2005-04-07 "Guy Cohen is
the master when it comes to taming the complexities of options. From
buying calls and puts to iron butterflies and condors, Guy explains these
strategies in a clear and concise manner that options traders of any level
can understand. His chapter on options and taxes is especially welcomed
(and needed). The Bible of Options Strategies is a straightforward, easyto-use reference work that should occupy a space on any options trader's
bookshelf." –Bernie Schaeffer, Chairman and CEO, Schaeffer's
Investment Research, Inc. "The author delivers clarity, insight and
perception making learning about options a joy, and practicing the art of
making money that much easier: truly a bible from a guru." –Alpesh B.
Patel, Author and Financial Times Columnist "Guy Cohen truly makes
learning about options easy in this fact-filled guide. Bullet points make
for a quick and enlightened read, getting to the heart of what you really
need to know about each options strategy. This book is a must for any
serious trader's library." –Price Headley, Founder, BigTrends.com Pick
the right options strategies...implement them step-by-step...maximize
your profits! Introducing today's first and only comprehensive reference
to contemporary options trading! OptionEasy creator Guy Cohen
identifies today's popular strategies...and tells you exactly how and when
to use each one and what hazards to look out for! It's all here.... Basic
Strategies including Buying and shorting shares, calls, and puts. Income
Strategies including Covered Call, Naked Put, Bull Put Spread, Bear Call
Spread, Long Iron Butterfly, Long Iron Condor, Calendar Call, Diagonal
Call... Vertical Spreads including Bull Call Spread, Bull Put Spread, Bear
Call Spread, Bear Put Spread, Ladders... Volatility Strategies including
Straddle, Strangle, Guts, Short Butterflies, Short Condors... Sideways
Strategies including Short Straddle, Short Strangle, Short Guts, Long
Butterflies, Long Condors... Leveraged Strategies including Call Ratio
Backspread, Put Ratio Backspread, Ratio Spreads... Synthetic Strategies
including Collar, Synthetic Call, Synthetic Put, Synthetic Straddles,
Synthetic Futures, Combos, Box Spread... ...and many more strategies...
Plus essential tax-saving information, and more! No other book presents
this much authoritative, current information on options trading
strategies Covers all of today's best income, volatility, leveraged,
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synthetic, and sideways market strategies Discover why each strategy
works, when it's appropriate, and how to use it—step by step Includes a
full chapter on tax issues associated with options strategies By Guy
Cohen, whose OptionEasy application has helped thousands of traders
achieve breakthrough results! The Bible of Options Strategies is the
definitive reference to contemporary options trading: the one book you
need by your side whenever you trade. Options expert Guy Cohen
systematically presents today's most effective strategies for trading
options: how and why they work, when they're appropriate, when they're
inappropriate, and how to use each one responsibly and with confidence.
The only reference of its kind, this book will help you identify and
implement the optimal strategy for every opportunity, trading
environment, and goal. © Copyright Pearson Education. All rights
reserved.
Options Trading Crash Course William Rogers 2021-07-25 If you've
always wanted to learn how Options Trading works and understand
every aspect of it in a short time to achieve the desired profits, then keep
reading. Would you like to make major stock market profits, only having
to invest hundreds of dollars, rather than having to spend years and
thousands of dollars methodically investing? What if you could earn an
ROI of 40%, 50%, or even 100%? Would you like to earn regular income
on a weekly basis from the stock market? All of this and more is possible
while trading options. Sadly, few individual traders understand what
options are even if they know they exist. Options trading has long been
seen as too hard for the guy or gal off the street to understand, and it has
long seemed to be an insider’s game. What if I told you that anyone can
trade options and earn significant profits doing so? In this book you are
going to find the exact same steps professional options traders use to
earn consistent profits from the stock market. Maybe the best news is
that you can do it at any level or time commitment that fits your lifestyle.
Want to earn $500 a month in profit? Or maybe $1,000 a month, or
$10,000 a month? You could even be thinking about earning $100,000 a
month. The most exciting thing about options, is that you can earn all of
these and more, and you can do it using different trading methods and
without having to sink in a large amount of capital to get started. In this
book you will learn: Why you only need a few hundred dollars to get
started. How to earn a massive profit with a huge ROI on stock market
price moves. Ways to earn money on declining stock prices. The joys of
earning an income from options each and every single week. You may
even be able to quit your job! The different types of options there are –
we’ll demystify calls and puts for you. The most common options trading
strategies used on the markets by professionals. Learn all about the Iron
Condor and Iron Butterfly. Find out how people are earning regular
income from vertical spreads. Discover the joys of “selling naked”. And
much, much more! So, don’t delay another minute. Find out how you can
become a successful trader in the world of options contracts. You will
find it not only to be easy to learn but truly rewarding to see yourself
putting practical information to work for you. Best of all, you don’t need
an advanced degree in business or finance. Everything you need to get
started is right here. Download this book today and begin your new
career as an independent options trader. We are confident that you will
hit the ground running. Many others have done it, too. You can take full
advantage of this lucrative opportunity to escape the rat race and be well
on your way to financial independence. All you need is a little nudge in
the right direction. So, here it is! Don’t wait any longer. Let’s get started
on making the most of the opportunities the stock market has to offer,
Scroll Up and Click the BUY NOW Button to Get Your Copy!
Iron Condor Ernie Zerenner 2010-02 Sure, everyone takes notice when
the stock market rises dramaticallyor suddenly plungesbut do you realize
that most of the time, the stock market is doing nothing but making very
slight deviations from the previous day, week, month, and year? What
you need is the strategy that generates returns in the most common
market conditionwhen the market is trading sideways. The Iron Condor
is that strategy, and this book will teach you how to master it. When
other strategies, meant to be used in big market moves,
underperformthe iron condor will enable you to generate income
because it is a combination of two popular leverage options strategies:
the bull-put credit spread and the bear-call credit spread, one of which
will always be profitable. It's no surprise that it is the go-to strategy the
most experienced options traders use. Iron Condor: Neutral Strategy for
Uncommon Profits introduces you to this strategy with concepts, ideas,
and rules of thumb gleaned from the PowerOptionsApplied newsletter's
successful trading of the iron condor over the past five years. But this
book goes deeper than just theory and concept to bring you real-world
examples featuring real profits and actual mistakes. From the
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professional experiences shared in this guide, you will learn to: [[ Search
for, find, analyze, enter, manage, roll, and exit the iron condor strategy [[
Select the right security, including indexes and ETFs [[ Determine the
right broker to use when placing an iron condor trade [[ Reduce and
manage risk involved with trading iron condors [[ Optimize the strategy
for maximized returns Complete with profit and loss diagrams and actual
calculations, fact-based statistics and probability, this book gives you the
knowledge you need to put the iron condor to workand see how powerful
this strategy can be for you.
Options Trading Crash Course And Tested Strategies For Beginners
Mark Zuckerman 2021-01-30 THIS BOOK INCLUDES 3 MANUSCRIPTS:
BOOK 1 - LEARN FAST HOW TO TRADE OPTIONS FOR A LIVINGBOOK
2 - DAY TRADING, SWING TRADING AND SHORT SELLING
TECHNIQUESBOOK 3 - TOP TIPS ON VERTICAL SPREADS, IRON
CONDORS AND STRADDLESIF YOU WANT TO TRADE OPTIONS,
EITHER USING SWING TRADING OR DAY TRADING, BUY THIS BOOK
NOW AND GET STARTED TODAY!BOOK 1 COVERS;-Options in general
and why should you trade Options. -What are Options pricing and Option
Greeks. -What are the pros and cons of Shorts and Longs in OptionsShould you Buy or Sell Options. -What is Credit Spread Options Strategy,
-How to deploy Iron Condor Options Strategy, -What is Butterfly Spread
Options Strategy -What are Straddle Options Strategies-What is Liquidity
and why it is Important for trading Options-What are best Options
Trading Resources such as tools, software, websites, books and trading
video courses to utilise to become a better Options trader. What are the
most common trading mistakes and how to avoid them-What are the
most common trading habits, tips and tricks that wealthy traders do and
utilise daily-What is the PDT rule and how you can avoid it using various
methods-Should you choose a cash or a margin account, what are the
differences as well as the pros and cons of eachBOOK 2 COVERS;-What
are the differences between Stocks & Options trading, which one is more
profitable and the pros and cons of each. -What are Option Spreads and
how to trade Insurance. -What is an Options Assignment and how to
avoid being assigned. -What is a Covered Call trading Strategy and how
to implement it successfully. How to create your own trading Strategy
that suits best your style of trading. What is Short Selling, risks
associated to Short Selling & how to short sell successfully. -What are
Swing Trading and Day Trading including Pros and Cons of each and
which one you should apply to your strategy. -What is Beta Weighting &
why you should use it. -What is Broken Wing Butterfly Option trading
strategy, the pros and cons of this technique and how to deploy if
effectively. -Various trading strategies you must use day to day to stay a
profitable Options trader for long term. -Back testing strategies,
diversification, the importance of time and volatility and how predictable
the Stock Market can be. -What Dividends are, what kinds of Dividends
exist, what are the pay-outs of each type, when you should buy Dividends
and when you should expect Dividend payments. -Systematic and
Discretionary Trading, what are the differences between each trading
strategy, what are the pros and cons of each and the best way to get
started with either of them.BOOK 3 COVERS;-Options trading
fundamentals and how you can succeed trading Options-When you
should cut your losses and what are the common psychological trading
mistakes that you should be aware before making any trade. -How to
Deploy Vertical Spread trading strategies-How to implement Long
Vertical Spread trading strategies-How to Deploy Iron Condor trading
strategies-How to implement Covered Stock trading strategies-How to
Deploy Naked Short and Straddle trading strategy using Time PremiumWhat are Implied Volatility Options, -What are Long call Options Risks
and Mitigations -What happens to Options at expiration-Options Fallacies
and Massive Slips -How to trade when Stock Market Crashes -How to
Trade an effective 1-Day Options Strategy -How to buy Long Options to
protect Short OptionBUY THIS BOOK NOW AND GET STARTED TODAY!
Trading CTM (Close to the Money) Options Mark D. Wolfinger
2012-02-27 Iron condor trading has a lot to recommend it because the
strategy is easy to understand and the trade can be set up with a high
probability of making money. Those are very enticing qualities for
traders, especially rookie traders. In Trading CTM (Close to the Money)
Options, Wolfinger explains why better results are achieved by trading
closer-to-the-money (CTM) iron condors. Discover why it’s actually
advantageous to trade with a reduced probability of winning. The
combination of larger profits (and smaller losses), coupled with the ease
of making risk-reducing adjustments (if needed) make CTM iron condors
the winning choice. Read the clear arguments why CTM iron condors
come with a built-in trading advantage. Important reminder: No strategy
is suitable under all market conditions.
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Trading Options at Expiration Jeff Augen 2009-03-04 Equity and index
options expire on the third Friday of each month. As that moment
approaches, unusual market forces create option price distortions, rarely
understood by most investors. These distortions give rise to outstanding
trading opportunities with enormous profit potential. In Trading Options
at Expiration: Strategies and Models for Winning the Endgame, leading
options trader Jeff Augen explores this extraordinary opportunity with
never-before published statistical models, minute-by-minute pricing
analysis, and optimized trading strategies that regularly deliver returns
of 40%-300% per trade. You’ll learn how to structure positions that profit
from end-of-contract price distortions with remarkably low risk. These
strategies don’t rely on your ability to pick stocks or predict market
direction and they only require one or two days of market exposure per
month. Augen also discusses: · Three powerful end-of-cycle effects not
comprehended by contemporary pricing models · Trading only one or two
days each month and avoiding overnight exposure · Leveraging the
surprising power of expiration-day pricing dynamics If you’re looking for
an innovative new way to reignite your returns no matter where the
markets move, you’ve found it in Trading Options at Expiration. “Learn
and profit from Jeff Augen’s book: It clearly explains how to take
advantage of market inefficiencies in collapsing implied volatility, effects
of strike price, and time decay. A must-read for individuals who are
options oriented.” --Ralph J. Acampora, CMT, Director of Technical
Analysis Studies, New York Institute of Finance “A fantastic, insightful
book full of meticulously compiled statistics about anomalies that
surround option expiration. Not only does Augen present a set of
effective trading strategies to capitalize on these anomalies, he walks
through the performance of each across several expirations. His advice is
practical and readily applicable: He outlines common pitfalls, gives
guidance on timing your executions, and even includes code that can be
used to perform the same calculations he does in the text. A thoroughly
enjoyable read that will give you a true edge in your option trading.” -Alexis Goldstein, Vice President, Equity Derivatives Business Analyst
“Mr. Augen makes a careful and systematic study of option prices at
expiration. His translation of price behavior into trading strategy is
intriguing work, and the level of detail is impressive.” --Dr. Robert
Jennings, Professor of Finance, Indiana University Kelly School of
Business “This book fills a gap in the vast amount of literature on
derivatives trading and stands out for being extremely well written,
clear, concise, and very low on jargon--perfect for traders looking to
evolve their equity option strategies.” --Nazzaro Angelini, Principal,
Spearpoint Capital “Instead of considering macro-time strategies that
take weeks to unfold, Jeff Augen is thinking micro here--hours or days-specifically the days or hours right before expiration, and harnessing
grinding, remorseless options decay for profit. He builds a compelling
case for the strategy here. The concept of using ratio spreads plus risk
management for as brief a period as one day--open to close--to capture
expiring premium is worth the price of admission alone. A superb followup to his first book. Must-read for the serious options student.” --John A.
Sarkett, Option Wizard software
Essential Option Strategies J. J. Kinahan 2016-09-07 Learn the ins-andouts of options trading with clear, practical guidance Essential Option
Strategies is an introductory guide to options trading, designed to help
new options traders better understand the market and the potential
opportunities that exist. This book is designed to bring you up to speed
with current practices and help you implement your own option trading
strategies. You'll create a plan, track indicators, and understand
underlying instruments, then apply that central investing knowledge
directly to the options market. The discussion on pricing determinants
and probabilities uses an intuitive approach to complex calculations,
providing clear examples with no advanced math required, and extensive
explanation of spreads, butterflies, and condors brings advanced
strategies down to earth. Easy-reference appendices clarify the Greek
terms and technical analysis charts, while focused discussion and expert
insight throughout provide a highly informative crash course on options
trading. Options trading has undergone a rapid evolution beyond stocks
and commodities into asset classes including fixed-income, precious
metals, energy, and more. This book helps you build a solid foundation in
the fundamentals, giving you a knowledge base that applies no matter
how the instruments change. This book is designed to help you:
Understand the options market inside and out Avoid common mistakes
Learn some basic positions, and trades Read charts and interpret
probabilities Once the domain of the elites, the options market has been
thrown wide open thanks to real-time price quotes, through brokerages,
and the free flow of information online. The process of buying and selling
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options contracts is faster and more efficient than ever, and Wall Street
is facing stiff competition from independent analysts and financial
websites. As much as the market has changed, the fundamentals are the
same—and Essential Option Strategies aims to provide expert guidance
throughout the learning process.
Option Spread Trading Russell Rhoads 2011-01-11 A practical guide to
unlocking the power of option spreads When dealing with option spreads
your looking to purchase one option in conjunction with the sale of
another option. If managed properly, these spreads can provide
experienced investors with the potential for large returns without
undertaking a great deal of risk. Option Spread Trading provides a
comprehensive, yet easy-to-understand explanation of option spreads,
and shows you how to select the best spread strategy for any given
market outlook. Along the way, author Russell Rhoads discusses spread
strategies that can be used to profit from a strong up or down directional
move in a stock, a stagnant market, or a highly volatile market. He also
details how you can harness the leverage of options to create a low-risk
position that provides the potential for a big profit. All manner of spreads
are covered, from calendar and horizontal spreads to vertical and
diagonal spreads Highlights how you can monitor and adjust an existing
spread position and provides tips on how to exit a spread trade Includes
exercises and examples to test and reinforce your knowledge of the
concepts presented Option spread trading has become increasingly
popular with active traders and investors. Gain a better understanding of
this powerful approach with Option Spread Trading as your guide.
Managing Expectations Anthony J. Saliba 2016-09-15 Trading legend
and market wizard Anthony Saliba's first book in 10 years describes his
process evolved over 4 decades of option trading. 450 pp and 200+
charts and images.
Soaring with Iron Condor Options Michael Benklifa 2010-11-30 This
Element is a very brief excerpt from the introduction of Profiting with
Condor Options: Strategies from the Frontline for Trading in Up or Down
Markets (9780137085514) by Michael Hanania Benklifa. There are no
specific trading strategies discussed. A condor is a complex options trade
that creates a “zone” in which a profit occurs over time and within a
specific price range. Correctly picking the direction of price movement is
not necessary. Understanding the dynamics involved in the trade is the
key to long-term success and limited risk....
Option Trading Euan Sinclair 2010-07-16 An A to Z options trading
guide for the new millennium and the new economy Written by
professional trader and quantitative analyst Euan Sinclair, Option
Trading is a comprehensive guide to this discipline covering everything
from historical background, contract types, and market structure to
volatility measurement, forecasting, and hedging techniques. This
comprehensive guide presents the detail and practical information that
professional option traders need, whether they're using options to hedge,
manage money, arbitrage, or engage in structured finance deals. It
contains information essential to anyone in this field, including option
pricing and price forecasting, the Greeks, implied volatility, volatility
measurement and forecasting, and specific option strategies. Explains
how to break down a typical position, and repair positions Other titles by
Sinclair: Volatility Trading Addresses the various concerns of the
professional options trader Option trading will continue to be an
important part of the financial landscape. This book will show you how to
make the most of these profitable products, no matter what the market
does.
The Options Wheel Strategy Freeman Publications 2021-05-21 What if
you could make an extra $100 each week with stocks you would love to
own? If you're worried about current market instability... then the Wheel
Strategy is here to amplify your returns. This triple income strategy has
been dubbed "buy and hold on steroids" It's so effective because you
receive an immediate cash injection directly into your brokerage
account. With cash secured puts, you get paid to buy stocks you want to
own. Then with covered calls, you get paid to own them. Finally, you can
sell your shares for a profit. So you get paid not once. Not twice. But
three times! And if you feel uncomfortable when you hear the word
"options" - don't worry. Because inside this book... we explain exactly
how to use options the way smart Billionaire investors like Warren
Buffett and Bill Ackman do. Even if you started investing later in life.
There are people who started in their 50s, 60s and 70s successfully
trading the wheel for extra income on the side. Whether you want to earn
an extra $500, $1,000 or even $2,000 every single month. The Wheel
Strategy makes it possible Here is just a fraction of what you'll discover
inside this book - Why George Lucas (yes, that George Lucas) is the
greatest options trader of all time - Page 15 - The 6 criteria you should
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use to select stocks for The Wheel - Page 69 - Is 100% annualized return
really possible? - Page 23 - The 5 best stocks for the wheel strategy in
2021 - Page 54 - The minimum amount of premium you should be
collecting. Most new traders get this wrong and lose their shirt in the
process - Page 107 - Which IV your stocks should be at for optimum
risk/reward rate. Many people new to the Wheel Strategy get this wrong
and end up losing money as a result - Page 70 - "The VIX Trap" - you
should never write options if the VIX is above this level - Page 97 - The
perfect delta level for your covered calls so you get the right balance of
premium without risking your stock being called away - Page 108 - 4 real
examples of potential wheel candidates - Page 81 ...Plus free video
tutorials for key parts of this strategy... plus 8 extra bonuses on Page 6
Even if you get stuck, you can always send us an email (provided inside
the book) or reach out in our private investing community on social
media - we're always happy to help with any questions you might have.
And if you put together a portfolio of three of the best Wheel Strategy
stocks... you could see an average yield of 15-20% per year... just from
your options income. That's 2 to 3 times more than you'll see anywhere
else! All this from your regular brokerage account... just as easily as you
buy stock. Because if you know how to buy stocks, you can run the wheel
strategy. It's that simple. And when you receive just a single premium
from one of these covered calls or cash secured puts (which is paid into
your account instantly) it will cover the cost of this book 10x over. To get
your copy right now, just scroll up and click "add to cart"
Option Strategies for Directionless Markets Anthony J. Saliba 2010-05-18
Making great trades in a directionless market can be a challenge, and
directionless markets occur more frequently than bull and bear markets
combined. Options pioneer Anthony J. Saliba provides the tools and
tactics needed to take advantage of a sideways market. Saliba focuses on
strategies in the butterfly family of options: butterflies, condors, and iron
butterflies, showing how to the use these sophisticated tools in
directionless markets. This hands-on guide illustrates numerous market
scenarios to show you step-by-step how and when to apply these
butterfly strategies. You’ll find out how to identify, enter, manage, and
exit a trade. Exercises and quizzes test your comprehension to make sure
you have the knowledge to tackle directionless markets.
The Monthly Income Machine Lee Finberg 2010-07-13 The Monthly
Income Machine is NOT just another book that simply defines option
terms, strategies, and when you might use various speculative
approaches.It reveals instead a specific, detailed list of exact entry and
trade management rules for the conservative investor seeking reliable
monthly income... up to 8-10% per MONTH Return on Investment
(ROI).The technique it offers is suitable for regular accounts, retirement
accounts and any investor wanting to consistently seek profit from the
markets with minimum and controllable risk.When the reader finishes
this readable step-by-step guide to risk-adverse income investing, he will
see why the principle it is built on is the way many pro's invest.
Profiting from Weekly Options Robert J. Seifert 2015-02-24 Generate
consistent income with a smart weekly options strategy Profiting From
Weekly Options is a clear, practical guide to earning consistent income
from trading options. Rather than confuse readers with complex math
formulas, this book concentrates on the process of consistently profiting
from weekly option serials by utilizing a series of simple trades. Backed
by the author's thirty years of experience as a professional option trader
and market maker, these ideas and techniques allow active individual
traders and investors to generate regular income while mitigating risk.
Readers will learn the fundamental mechanisms that drive weekly
options, the market forces that affect them, and the analysis techniques
that help them manage trades. Weekly options are structured like
conventional monthly options, but they expire each week. Interest has
surged since their inception three years ago, and currently accounts for
up to thirty percent of total option volume, traded on all major indices as
well as high volume stocks and ETFs. This book is a guide to using
weekly options efficiently and effectively as income-generating
investments, with practical guidance and expert advice on strategy and
implementation. Discover the cycles and market dynamics at work Learn
essential fundamental and technical analysis techniques Understand the
option trading lexicon and lifecycle Gain confidence in managing trades
and mitigating risk Weekly options can be integrated with any existing
options strategy, but they are particularly conducive to credit spread
strategies and short-term trades based on technical patterns. For
investors looking for an easy-in/easy-out method of generating consistent
income, Profiting From Weekly Options provides the wisdom of
experience with practical, actionable advice.
151 Trading Strategies Zura Kakushadze 2018-12-13 The book provides
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detailed descriptions, including more than 550 mathematical formulas,
for more than 150 trading strategies across a host of asset classes and
trading styles. These include stocks, options, fixed income, futures, ETFs,
indexes, commodities, foreign exchange, convertibles, structured assets,
volatility, real estate, distressed assets, cash, cryptocurrencies, weather,
energy, inflation, global macro, infrastructure, and tax arbitrage. Some
strategies are based on machine learning algorithms such as artificial
neural networks, Bayes, and k-nearest neighbors. The book also includes
source code for illustrating out-of-sample backtesting, around 2,000
bibliographic references, and more than 900 glossary, acronym and math
definitions. The presentation is intended to be descriptive and
pedagogical and of particular interest to finance practitioners, traders,
researchers, academics, and business school and finance program
students.
The 3 Best Options Strategies For Beginners Freeman Publications 2022
Stop settling for non-existent savings account rates and bank CDs which
pay less than 1%... and start making your investments work for you
again... If you're worried about the current market uncertainty, these 3
options strategies are your antidote to chaos. You can use them to
generate consistent returns, no matter what happens to your stock.
Making it the perfect income strategy, because you can use covered
calls, credit spreads & iron condors to create instant cash, with
premiums paid directly into your brokerage account. Even if you know
nothing about options, this book will get you right up to speed. Here is
just a fraction of what you'll discover: - The 6 criteria we use to select the
best stocks to write covered calls on - The vital difference between
covered and uncovered calls - Options Greeks explained in 10 minutes - 3
rules for adjusting your covered call - How to use covered calls to lower
the purchase price of stocks you already own - The 8 criteria we use to
select the best stocks to write credit spreads - The only 3 technical
indicators you need to know for credit spreads. Ignore everything else,
you only need these 3 beginner friendly metrics to get started - 10
effective ways to master the mental side of trading - The 5 best lowcommission brokers for beginner options traders - Trade options like
Warren Buffett? The world's greatest investor has used this specific
strategy to make $4.9 Billion over the past decade - 3 "non-negotiable"
trading rules. Adhere to these and you will be ahead of 90% of amateur
traders - Exactly what level the VIX should be at before you sell a spread.
A backtest implementing this one tweak made the strategy 50% more
profitable over 10 years worth of trades ...and much, much more! Plus,
inside the book you get free access to a 9 part video course covering
every aspect of profitable investing So even if you've never used options
before, the book walks you through everything step by step. You'll find
everything explained in plain English, free from technical jargon. Even if
you get stuck, you can always send us an email (provided inside the
book) or reach out in our private investing community on social media we're always happy to help with any questions you might have. And
remember... bank CD's will only pay you between 0% and 1%... the
dividend yield on the S&P 500 is around 2%... and 5 to 10 year municipal
bonds will only pay between 2% and 3%. But if you use what's inside this
book, you could have the opportunity to earn so much more than that.
And when you receive just a single premium from one of these trades
(which is paid into your account instantly) it will cover the cost of this
book 10x over.
Iron Condor Spread Strategies Jared Woodard 2011-03-29 This is the
eBook version of the printed book. The expert assistance you need to
execute more profitable iron condor option trades. Iron condors have
become popular, but there is little detailed or quantitative information
about the best way to employ them. As participants in 2008’s crash and
2010’s bull market can attest, “set it and forget it” is not ideal. I’ll
discuss when to enter a condor spread, introduce key structuring
techniques and considerations, and present back-tested returns for
selected strategy variations.
Profiting with Iron Condor Options Michael Benklifa 2011-01-19 In a
straightforward approach, Hanania Benklifa provides readers the
practical knowledge needed to trade options conservatively in Profiting
with Iron Condor Options: Strategies from the Frontline for Trading in
Up or Down Markets. The objectives are simple: make 2%-4% a month
staying in the market as little as possible. Market experts use option
condors to consistently earn monthly returns while trading
conservatively and staying in the market as little as possible. Benklifa-who manages $10+ million in condor trades each month--shows you
exactly how to run these trades and earn these returns, delivering all the
details you need to master every nuance of this remarkable strategy.
Benklifa shares option condors examples using market realities, not
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oversimplified abstractions. You’ll learn how to handle real-life market
dynamics that can dramatically impact results, including rising and
falling volatility, changing bid-ask spreads, and distorted call parity.
You’ll learn how to profit in the sideways markets where condor options
are most widely used--and also in extreme-trending markets that offer
their own surprising opportunities. Traders who focus on a specific type
of trade have a history of outperforming stock pickers and directional
investors. This book will give you that deep and usable level of
knowledge about one of today’s most well-proven strategies: option
condors.
Think Like an Option Trader Michael Benklifa 2013-05-22 THE
SECRET TO PROFITING FROM OPTIONS: THINK LIKE A
PROFESSIONAL OPTION TRADER, NOT A STOCK TRADER! Understand
the unique dynamics of options trades and markets Practical, concise
insights based on actual option trading scenarios Master trade selection,
risk management, and more By professional options trader Michael
Benklifa, best-selling author of Profiting with Iron Condor Options Want
to win in options? You must think like a professional option trader. Step
#1: Get rid of the habits you learned in stock trading: they’re killing you!
Step #2: Understand the real dynamics of options markets: they are
radically, fundamentally different. Example: When stock traders look at
price, they see information. Option traders see probability, time, and
volatility. Example: Stock trading is about having an information
advantage. Option trading can be about exploiting a lack of information.
Example: Stocks either go up or they don’t. Option trades can be
structured for a 90% probability of success. With dynamics like these,
option trading is like nothing else. Through practical, simple examples,
Michael Benklifa will help you understand what’s really going on
here…so you can consistently build trades that earn profits and control
risk!
The Mathematics of Options Michael C. Thomsett 2017-08-30 This book
is written for the experienced portfolio manager and professional options
traders. It is a practical guide offering how to apply options math in a
trading world that demands mathematical measurement. Every options
trader deals with an array of calculations: beginners learn to identify
risks and opportunities using a short list of strategies, while researchers
and academics turn to advanced technical manuals. However, almost no
books exist for the experienced portfolio managers and professional
options traders who fall between these extremes. Michael C. Thomsett
addresses this glaring gap with The Mathematics of Options, a practical
guide with actionable tools for the practical application of options math
in a world that demands quantification. It serves as a valuable reference
for advanced methods of evaluating issues of pricing, payoff, probability,
and risk. In his characteristic approachable style, Thomsett simplifies
complex hot button issues—such as strategic payoffs, return calculations,
and hedging options—that may be mentioned in introductory texts but
are often underserved. The result is a comprehensive book that helps
traders understand the mathematic concepts of options trading so that
they can improve their skills and outcomes.
Iron Condors Mark D Wolfinger 2014-07-28 Iron Condors is the third
book in the "Best Option Strategies" series and each offers a hands-on
education for some of the most useful option strategies. It is intended to
be very different from all other books about iron condors. Expect to learn
the basic concepts of trading iron condors: (1) How to decide which
options are suitable for your iron condor. Know in advance that there is
seldom a single 'best' position that suits all traders; (2) Ideas -- with
specific examples -- on how to manage risk; (3) Figuring out when to exit.
We'll discuss the pros and cons of locking in profits quickly (not a good
idea) vs. holding longer (but not too long). There is more that makes this
book so special. It is not just a "how to" book because I share lessons
learned from a lifetime of trading options (starting in 1977 when I
became a CBOE market maker). I share my philosophy on iron condor
trading and ideas on how a winning trader thinks. The goal is to offer
guidance that allows you to develop good trade habits and an intelligent
way of thinking about trading. We all learn as we gain experience, but
some experience can be destructive when mindsets -- that are dangerous
to your longevity as a trader -- become ingrained habits. This book helps
traders avoid developing a difficult-to-break way of thinking. This book
was prepared for an audience that already understands the most basic
concepts about options. Although some of the material is suitable for
rookies. If you do not understand the difference between a put and call
or have zero trading experience, I encourage you to begin with the most
basic concepts about options before continuing. There are numerous
sources of information, but I recommend my recently updated (2013) The
Rookie's Guide to Options, 2nd edition. Another decision involves the
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pre-planned (I encourage preparation of a trade plan for each trade) exit
when the target profit is achieved. If you have no profit target, then you
will be hard pressed to exit when the trade continues to earn money. As
profits accumulate, it becomes a daily decision: hold or exit. It is
important to recognize when there is too little remaining profit potential
for the prudent trader to hold. The trade plan helps with making good
and timely decisions -- and that makes you a more disciplined trader.
Closing the position could also be a gut-wrenching decision that locks in
a loss and is made because it has become essential to take risk-reducing
action. The book offers a solid introduction to risk management for iron
condor traders. The following points represent the foundation of my
beliefs, and the book is written accordingly: (1)The ability to manage risk
is the most important skill for any trader; (2) Take time to learn about
the Greeks. It is not difficult, and it allows you to recognize the risk (and
reward) potential for any position; (3) Discipline is necessary when
managing risk. It is one thing to say that you understand what risk
management is all about, but it is another to put it into practice; (4) Let
another trader earn the last nickel or dime on the call and put spreads
that comprise the iron condor. Pay a small sum to exit, lock in profits,
and eliminate all risk. The iron condor is most often traded as a single
transaction, consisting of four legs. However, it is managed as if it were
two positions. This is not a contradiction. This mindset is covered in
detail
Pit Trader's Diary David A. Levine 2015-01-16 One of the ways that
professional trading firms make consistent profits, regardless of the
market's direction, is through Options trading. By structuring and timing
Options trades with non-directional strategies, professional traders
consistently make money in up and down markets. One of the most
popular non-directional Options trading techniques utilized by the savvy
Wall Street trading firms are Condor Options spreads. The concept of
Condor spreads is similar to how an insurance company issues an
insurance policy. Insurance companies know statistically the probability
of a loss in the near future, and they charge a premium that allows them
to make a profit for the risk during that time period. The odds are always
in the favor of the insurance company. A Condor spread is based on the
same strategy. You use available statistics to determine the probability of
stock or index price movements in the near future, and you collect
premiums by making trades on Options positions that have a very low
probability of loss during that time period. You take positions where the
odds are deeply in your favor. And of course, you always have a backup
plan if things go wrong. An Iron Condor - the secret trading technique I'll
share with you in this book - allows you to double your return without
doubling your risk. How popular is this strategy with Wall Street elites?
Warren Buffet makes BILLIONS of dollars most years using this Options
strategy. This is the primary Options strategy Berkshire Hathaway
utilizes; just check their annual 10-K filings which are available for free,
and search for "equity index put Option contracts." You are holding the
insider's secrets This book will teach you the secret Options trading
strategy that Wall Street wizards use every day to put the odds in their
favor. I will explain this strategy in simple straightforward terms, so you
don't need a finance degree to understand it. The step-by-step
instructions in this book cover everything you need to trade Options
successfully, including: which market conditions to monitor before
entering into a trade, when to start, the rules for exiting a position early,
and how to do it without spending your every waking hour in front of a
computer. This book is carefully focused on essential information, so you
can jump forward into trading as quickly as possible. By the end, you'll
understand how to trade Iron Condors. This book can then serve as a
handy reference, with all the key factors and tips you'll need to trade
wisely.
Machine Trading Ernest P. Chan 2017-02-06 Dive into algo trading
with step-by-step tutorials and expert insight Machine Trading is a
practical guide to building your algorithmic trading business. Written by
a recognized trader with major institution expertise, this book provides
step-by-step instruction on quantitative trading and the latest
technologies available even outside the Wall Street sphere. You'll
discover the latest platforms that are becoming increasingly easy to use,
gain access to new markets, and learn new quantitative strategies that
are applicable to stocks, options, futures, currencies, and even bitcoins.
The companion website provides downloadable software codes, and
you'll learn to design your own proprietary tools using MATLAB. The
author's experiences provide deep insight into both the business and
human side of systematic trading and money management, and his
evolution from proprietary trader to fund manager contains valuable
lessons for investors at any level. Algorithmic trading is booming, and the
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theories, tools, technologies, and the markets themselves are evolving at
a rapid pace. This book gets you up to speed, and walks you through the
process of developing your own proprietary trading operation using the
latest tools. Utilize the newer, easier algorithmic trading platforms
Access markets previously unavailable to systematic traders Adopt new
strategies for a variety of instruments Gain expert perspective into the
human side of trading The strength of algorithmic trading is its
versatility. It can be used in any strategy, including market-making,
inter-market spreading, arbitrage, or pure speculation; decision-making
and implementation can be augmented at any stage, or may operate
completely automatically. Traders looking to step up their strategy need
look no further than Machine Trading for clear instruction and expert
solutions.
The Rookie's Guide to Options Mark D. Wolfinger 2008 Learn why stock
options - a versatile investment tool that has seen explosive growth over
the past few years - belong in your portfolio. If you're already trading
options, this book is also for you. You will gain a thorough understanding
of option pricing, function and equivalents, which will help you trade
more effectively. Adopt more advanced option strategies, like iron
condors and double diagonals, to help protect your nest egg and earn
healthy returns. Includes chapter quizzes and accompanying CD-ROM.
Trading Options Greeks Dan Passarelli 2012-10-02 A top options
trader details a practical approach for pricing and trading options in any
market condition The options market is always changing, and in order to
keep up with it you need the greeks—delta, gamma, theta, vega, and
rho—which are the best techniques for valuing options and executing
trades regardless of market conditions. In the Second Edition of Trading
Options Greeks, veteran options trader Dan Pasarelli puts these tools in
perspective by offering fresh insights on option trading and valuation. An
essential guide for both professional and aspiring traders, this book
explains the greeks in a straightforward and accessible style. It skillfully
shows how they can be used to facilitate trading strategies that seek to
profit from volatility, time decay, or changes in interest rates. Along the
way, it makes use of new charts and examples, and discusses how the
proper application of the greeks can lead to more accurate pricing and
trading as well as alert you to a range of other opportunities. Completely
updated with new material Information on spreads, put-call parity and
synthetic options, trading volatility, and advanced option trading is also
included Explores how to exploit the dynamics of option pricing to
improve your trading Having a comprehensive understanding of the
greeks is essential to long-term options trading success. Trading Options
Greeks, Second Edition shows you how to use the greeks to find better
trades, effectively manage them, and ultimately, become more profitable.
No-Hype Options Trading Kerry W. Given 2010-12-23 A straightforward
guide to successfully trading options Options provide traders and
investors with a wide range of strategies to lock in profits, reduce risk,
generate income, or speculate on market direction. However, they are
complex instruments and can be difficult to master if misunderstood. NoHype Options Trading offers the straight truth on how to trade the
options market. In it, author Kerry Given provides realistic strategies to
consistently generate income every month, while debunking many myths
about options trading that tend to lead retail traders astray. Along the
way, he makes a conscious effort to avoid complex strategies that are
appropriate only for market makers or professional traders, and instead
focuses on low-risk strategies that can be easily implemented and
managed by a part-time trader. Shows how you can use option spreads in
conjunction with stocks to produce a regular stream of income Each
chapter includes exercises to help you master the material presented
Examines how you can adjust option positions as market conditions
change in order to maintain an optimal risk/reward profile Written for
anyone interested in successfully trading options, this reliable resource
cuts through the hype and misinformation that surrounds options trading
and presents a realistic path to profits.
The Options Edge Michael C. Khouw 2016-03-07 "The options market is
the only growing market for broker/dealers. Currently the average daily
volume of option trading is about 20 million contracts a day, which is
akin to 2 billion shares, making the options market bigger than the
equity market. Even with the growth, options are not well understood by
the retail investor. This book will make people better investors even if
they do not trade listed options by revealing how one can create hidden
options at little or no cost as they structure their financial affairs to
reduce risk and increase wealth"-How to Make Money Trading with Candlestick Charts Balkrishna M.
Sadekar 2015-07-23 Japanese rice traders have successfully used candle
signals to amass huge fortunes for nearly four centuries. Constantly
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refined and tested over time, candlestick signals are now being used the
world over for trading all financial markets, including stocks, derivatives
and currencies, etc. This book explains step-by-step how you can make
money by trading the powerful and proven candlestick techniques. Here
is how: ● Explanation of major candle signals; how to recognize them
and use them effectively ● The underlying market psychology revealed
by each candle formation ● How to combine candlestick signals with
Western technical analysis to take advantage of high probability trades
which generate explosive profits ● Stop loss settings for various
candlestick signals for cutting losses. Master this and you will be way
ahead of fellow traders ● How the use of candlesticks with technical
analysis provides a simple mechanical trading system which eliminates
emotional interference, panic and greed ● How to use candlestick charts
for making money from longer term trading and investing ● PLUS:
Proven, market-tested trading ideas tips and common mistakes to avoid
based on the author's rich experience of trading stocks and options. This
book will enable both new traders and experienced traders derive
systematic and consistent profits from the market by adding candlestick
charting to their trading arsenal. REVIEWS FOR THE BOOK "Educative
addition to the technical trader's shelf." — The Hindu Business Line
"Clearly explains and reinforces the message of each candlestick pattern,
pointing out other details that can help determine success or failure at
each occurrence. The real life examples are manifold, well chosen and
amplify the lessons being taught. Highly recommended reading for
traders in all markets to discover ways of profiting from candlestick
trading." — Alan Northcott "Sadekar's book not only manages to live
upto the expectations but probably excels them. Sadekar attempts to
keep things simple, and targets the beginner to intermediate level
technician as his target audience. Each type of reversal, consolidation
and continuation pattern is tackled in individual chapters and illustrated
liberally with charts of Indian stocks. The author leaves ample strategies
for the not so active trader, also combining Dow theory tools like trend
lines, oscillators and moving averages with the oriental techniques. This
gives the reader an immediate advantage of getting the best of both the
worlds. While all chapters are interesting read, chapters 11 & 12 are the
highlights of the book as they lay out a simple but actionable game plan
for a trader and investor. As if the overall package was not sweet
enough, Sadekar has compiled a tear-away candlestick ready-reckoner at
the end of the book to identify emerging patterns in real time. At its
price, the book is a value buy. All in all, a must read book for every
freshman candle sticks trader." — Vijay L. Bhambwani, Technical
Analyst, CEO - BSPLIndia.com
Iron Condor Investing Method Carmel Marshalsea 2021-02-08 An iron
condor is an options strategy created with four options consisting of two
puts (one long and one short) and two calls (one long and one short), and
four strike prices, all with the same expiration date. The goal is to profit
from low volatility in the underlying asset. In other words, the iron
condor earns the maximum profit when the underlying asset closes
between the middle strike prices at expiration. In this book, you will
discover the very interesting methods how to generate the best profit
with the least loss, including many examples and previously successful
situations. Legendary investor Warren Buffett - one of the most
conservative investors in the world - uses this strategy too. Here is just a
fraction of what you'll discover inside this book: The "instant cash"
options strategy immediately deposits money into your trading account
10 effective ways to master the mental side of trading The 5 best lowcommission brokers for the beginner options trader Trade options like
Warren Buffett? The world's greatest investor has used this specific
strategy to make $4.9 Billion over the past decade Live Iron Condor
trades with different adjustment strategies for each one. Many traders
struggle with adjustments, so we show you different "in the trenches"
examples on real trades How to avoid over adjusting your trades. An
extensive backtest reveals the surprisingly simple strategy which you can
use to automate your profits A simple formula for accurately calculating
your potential ROI from each trade The binary trap: Why you should
never use an iron condor to trade earnings 3 "non-negotiable" trading
rules. Adhere to these and you will be ahead of 90% of amateur traders
Should you trade SPY or SPX? And more... Buy now and become
successful.
The Reverse Iron Condor Options Trading Strategy Roji Abraham
2019-06-05 Learn about an incredibly effective non-directional options
trading strategy. The Reverse Iron Condor is a vastly underestimated
non-directional options trading strategy that can be used to capitalise on
a situation wherein an underlying stock is expected to make a strong
move in the near term but the direction of the movement is uncertain.
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This book teaches you the essentials of the Reverse Iron Condor in a
crisp and simple manner without any befuddling technical jargon.
Therefore, even those with a basic understanding of options trading
would be able to follow the contents of this book perfectly well!
Additionally, in order to enhance the your learning experience, a casestudy has been included that illustrates how this strategy was effectively
used in a real trade. As a bonus, you also get access to the Reverse Iron
Condor strategy workbook that you can download and use to help you
calculate the risk and returns of potential trades even before entering
them. If you are want to learn about an effective non-directional options
trading strategy that has an excellent reward to risk ratio, and could
earn you some great profits, this book is for you! Note for Readers: The
concepts taught in this book are universal and apply to derivatives
markets globally. However, the case-study provided in this book is based
on a trade carried out in the National Stock Exchange of India (NSE),
and therefore, currency is denoted in INR (₹) - the local currency.
The Unlucky Investor's Guide to Options Trading Julia Spina
2022-02-23 An approachable guide to sustainable options trading,
minimal luck needed. Traders who are successful long-term do not rely
on luck, but rather their ability to adapt, strategize, and utilize available
tools and information. Modern markets are becoming increasingly
accessible to the average consumer, and the emergence of retail options
trading is opening a world of opportunities for the individual investor.
Options are highly versatile and complex financial instruments that were
exclusive to industry professionals until recently. So where should
beginners start? The Unlucky Investor’s Guide to Options Trading breaks
down the science of options trading to suit interested traders from any
background. Using statistics and historical options data, readers will
develop an intuitive understanding of the potential risks and rewards of
options contracts. From the basics of options trading to strategy
construction and portfolio management, The Unlucky Investor’s Guide to
Options Trading guides readers through the world of options and teaches
the crucial risk management techniques for sustainable investing.
Iron Condor Options for Beginners Freeman Publications 2020-09-04
If You Are Afraid to Leave Your Money in the Markets Right Now... This
simple, repeatable iron condor options strategy could make you $1,000s
extra every month from home, with your laptop or smartphone. And you
want a low-risk way to "repair" some of the financial damage caused by
the coronavirus crash... There's a unique situation in the market you can
take advantage of today. Smart traders have been using this strategy for
years to make thousands of dollars per week - with much less risk than
buying stocks... and no matter what the market is doing... Legendary
investor Warren Buffett - one of the most conservative investors in the
world - uses this strategy too. That's one reason why conservative
financial journal Barron's calls it: "One of the greatest strategies in
existence..." Now, we know what you might be thinking: "Options are
risky, right?" The simple answer is no. You see, options are one of the
most misunderstood investments in the world. Most folks buy options for
risky speculations. You can lose your shirt that way, and fast... especially
if you don't know what you're doing. But the way we do it, you sell
options. And when you do that, you can make great gains without
needing to guess which direction a stock is going. Gains like... SPY $360 from a single trade Disney - $440 from a single trade Netflix $1,220 from a single trade Here is just a fraction of what you'll discover
inside this book: The "instant cash" options strategy which immediately
deposits money into your trading account- Page 33 10 effective ways to
master the mental side of trading - Page 112 The 5 best low-commission
brokers for beginner options traders - Page 88 Trade options like Warren
Buffett? The world's greatest investor has used this specific strategy to
make $4.9 Billion over the past decade - Page 17 3 live Iron Condor
trades with different adjustments strategies for each one. Many traders
struggle with adjustments, so we show you different "in the trenches"
examples on real trades - Page 81 How to avoid overadjusting your
trades. An extensive backtest reveals the surprisingly simple strategy
which you can use to automate your profits - Page 73 A simple formula
for accurately calculating your potential ROI from each trade - Page 70
The binary trap: Why you should never use an iron condor to trade
earnings - Page 55 3 "non-negotiable" trading rules. Adhere to these and
you will be ahead of 90% of amateur traders - Page 105 Should you trade
SPY or SPX? The surprising answer is on Page 60 We tested 71,417
trades and found the best VIX level to enter your trades at - Page 54
...plus $135 worth of free bonus material inside! You don't need to have
any experience to profit. Nor do you need to monitor the markets 24/7.
This is the perfect strategy to use in your spare time. Because you can
make extra income with just 1-2 trades per month. And contrary to what
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many folks believe, becoming a "master" doesn't have to take years and
thousands of hours of study. If you have a small account, this is one of
the few ways you can turn it into a BIG account, with large, consistent
income streams. Once you master the fundamental secrets of the options
market, someday soon you could treat your family to a vacation...
upgrade the house... or buy that sports car you've had your eye on. Even
if you've never traded options before, everything inside is written in plain
English, with clear definitions for everything. With real examples for all
the concepts inside. So to get a head start on making consistent profits in
the options market today, scroll up and click "add to cart"
Trading Weekly Options Russell Rhoads 2014-01-23 A comprehensive
resource for understanding and trading weekly options Weekly options
are traded on all major indices, as well as high volume stocks and ETFs.
They continue to surge in popularity, accounting for as much as twenty
percent of daily options volume. And while existing options strategy can
be used with weeklys, they are particularly conducive to premium selling
strategies and short-term trades based on a news item or technical
pattern. With this timely guide, and its companion video, you'll learn
exactly how to use weeklys to make more money from option selling
strategies and how to make less expensive bets on short-term market
moves. Written by Russell Rhoads, a top instructor at the CBOE's Options
Institute, Trading Weekly Options + Video skillfully explains the unique
pricing and behavioral characteristics of weekly options and shows how
to take advantage of those unique features using traditional option
strategies. The first book and video combination product focused solely
on weekly options Outlines the most effective trading strategies
associated with weekly options, including taking advantage of the
accelerating time-decay curve when an option approaches expiration
Filled with the practical, real-world insights of author Russell Rhoads, an
expert in this field Created with both the experienced and beginning
option traders in mind, this book and video package will help you make
the most of your time trading weekly options.
Trading VIX Derivatives Russell Rhoads 2011-08-09 "Trading VIX
Derivatives will be a comprehensive book covering all aspects of the
Chicago Board Options Exchange stock market volatility index. The book
will explain the mechanics and strategies associated with trading VIX
options, futures, exchange trading notes and options on exchange traded
notes. Known as the "fear index" the VIX provides a snapshot of
expectations about future stock market volatility and generally moves
inversely to the overall stock market. As such, many market participants
look at the VIX to help understand market sentiment and predict turning
points. With a slew of VIX index trading products now available, there
are a variety of strategies traders use to speculate outright on the
direction of market volatility or to use the products in conjunction with
other instruments to create spread trades or hedge their overall risk. A
top instructor at the CBOE's Options Institute, the author will reflect the
wide range of uses associated with the VIX and will make the book useful
to both new traders and seasoned professionals"-Condor Spread Strategies Jared Woodard 2011
Options Theory and Trading Ron Ianieri 2009-05-27 Praise for Options
Theory and Trading "I've had the pleasure of teaching with Ron Ianieri at
numerous live seminars for traders and investors, and one thing is for
sure-Ron knows options! Now Ron has created a thorough, easy-to-read
guide that you can benefit from in many ways, whether you are
experienced in options trading or just starting out. I believe you will find
Options Theory and Trading like Ron himself . . . full of knowledge,
entertaining, fast-paced, and a joy to be around." —Price Headley, CFA,
CMT, founder of BigTrends.com "I've had the pleasure of knowing and
working with Ron for many years now. When managing funds in our
asset management company, Ron has always been our 'go-to guy' on
anything options-related. I've also taught a number of seminars side by
side with Ron over the years where I've always come home knowing
more about options than when I left! The man is truly the 'pitbull' of
derivatives." —Peter Reznicek, Chief Equity Strategist,
www.ShadowTrader.net "What a pleasure to read Ron Ianieri's new
book, Options Theory and Trading. As a market technician for the last
thirty-three years I am always looking for technical moves in stocks, and
I rely on Ron's expertise for the optimum options strategy needed for
each specific move I perceive happening in the markets. Ron's 'in the
pits' experience serves to correct the misinformation in much of the
published material and classes currently available to the unsuspecting
options trader." —David Steelsmith Elliott, Wallstreetteachers.com,
World's #1 Market Timer, USIC "Ron's expertise in options is as high as
there is and his experience is unparalleled. Ron not only knows the
answer but can explain it in a '101' fashion that is simple enough for
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even a novice to understand. His book is written in the same fashion. Ron
not only explains the 'how to's' but also the 'how and why' which other
books just don't seem to do. As a day trader/swing trader by nature, I
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also appreciate Ron incorporating real chart examples for us directional
traders. For these reasons, I would highly recommend Ron's book to
anyone interested in using options." —Chris Rowe, The Trend Rider,
www.tycoonresearch.com
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